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ELDORADO COUNTY PROBATION DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Sue Hennike, Procurement and Contracts 

FROM: Ben Kinser, SDPO ~ 

DATE: 4/17/2015 

RE: Sworn Officer Weapon Purchase I Change in Surplus Recipiant 

On August 18, 2014, Chief Probation Officer Brian Richart directed the Department to change its 
state issued service weapon system from a Glock model 22 Generation 3 (Gen3) to the Glock 
model 22 Generation 4 (Gen4) system. This change was made as the Gen4 system has several 
factory upgraded features and the ability to size the handgun grip to better accommodate the 
physical differences in our officers. This weapons systems change to the Gen4 system occurred 
on April I, 2015. When the surplus request was originally submitted, all Gen3 firearms were to 
be surplussed for buy-back from Proforce Law Enforcement for $290.00. 

Pursuant to Public Contract Code Section I 0334( c), several of our Probation Officers requested 
in writing to purchase their previously issued Gen3 firearm. Therefore, this Memo and Board 
Item is to request changing some of the surplussed firearms from Proforce Law Enforcement to 
the officers who made a request to purchase their previously issued firearm. Please see the 
attached surplus form for the serial numbers of the firearms to be sold to a Probation Officer 
instead of Pro force Law Enforcement. 

Approved: 

~~~\G) 
Bnan Richart, ChiefProbation Officer 
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